



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Scott R. Niehaus, Village Manager

FROM:

William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development

MEETING DATE: September 21, 2017

SUBJECT:

Lamar Companies' Lease Agreements (Request for Continuance)

At the September 7, 2017 Village Board meeting, the Board considered the zoning actions associated with Lamar Companies' request for approval to allow for off-premise interstate signs at the Glenbard Wastewater facility at 625 West Glen Oak Road.

As a companion to the zoning actions, two companion lease agreements were originally scheduled for consideration at the September 7 meeting as well. However, in light of the petitioner's request to continue the requested zoning actions to the November 2, 2017 meeting, both staff and the petitioner recommend that the companion lease agreement also be continued to the November 2 date as well.

ACTION REQUESTED

Staff and the petitioner request the Board of Trustees continue the petition for a proposed lease agreement between the Village of Lombard and Lamar Companies to the November 2, 2017 agenda.

H:\CD\WORDUSER\PCCASES\2017\PC 17-23\PC 17-23 through 27_BOT Continuance Memo lease.docx